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April 18, 2017
Dear Boris,

We cannot thank you enough for entertaining 140 of us at our company’s 75th
Anniversary Celebration.

You really made everything very easy for us right from our first conversation up to your
performance which our employees and suppliers are still talking about.

This was the best entertainment we have ever had at any of our corporate functions!

Our company’s 75th Anniversary function was very special for us and with your help a
very memorable and entertaining evening.

We cannot thank you enough and can guarantee we’ll ask you back at another future
event!

Sincerely,
Frank Bongiovanni

President
Superior Tire & Auto Inc.



